
Section 1100.25  Random Professional License Number Checks with the Department of Financial and Professional Regulation

a)	At least once every six months, the Secretary shall pull at random applications for person with disabilities license plates or decals or devices.  DFPR shall verify that the name of the competent medical specialist certifying to the disability matches the licensing number listed on the application form, and that the competent medical specialist is licensed by DFPR under that licensure number. DFPR shall notify the Secretary of State of the results of the match. 

b)	In the instance that DFPR finds that a competent medical specialist is not licensed by DFPR under the licensure number listed on the application, the Secretary shall begin proceedings for the revocation of plates or decals or devices outlined in Section 1100.35. 
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